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Re: Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT)
Fourth Session of the Plenary and Second Session of the SCIT
Working Groups
(Geneva, December 6 to 10, 1999)

_______________________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

I have pleasure in sending you herewith the final reports (documents
SCIT/4/8 and SCIT/WG/2/12) of the fourth Plenary session and the second
session of the SCIT Working Groups which were held in Geneva during the
week of December 6 to 10, 1999.  Changes, as suggested by several IPOs, have
been included in paragraphs 10, 20, 27, 30, 34, 35, 40 and 41 of the main body of
the SCIT Plenary report and in its Annex VII, as well as in paragraphs 11, 16, 17,
24, 29, 32 and 46 of the main body of the report of the Working Groups.

The reports are available in electronic form at the address on WIPO’s Home
Page:  http://www.wipo.int/eng/general/scit/report/index.htm.

Please note that the meeting of the SCIT Working Groups scheduled to be
held from April 10 to 14, 2000, has been cancelled (see Circular SCIT 2483
dated February 29, 2000).

Sincerely yours,

Klaus-Peter Wittig
Deputy Director

Inter-Office Information Services


